
  
 
 
 

Follow us on social media:        

Benton-Franklin Health District 
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KENNEWICK COMMUNITY COVID-19 TEST SITE CLOSED TODAY 
 

 

The Kennewick Community Test Site for COVID-19, located at 1709 S. Ely St., is closed 
today due to damage sustained during high winds from last night and this morning. The 
CBC-West Site off Argent St. is open until 4 p.m. today. Drive-ups welcome although 
preregistration is encouraged at: http://www.wacovid19.org/tricitiestesting/.  
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Contact:   Nikki Ostergaard 
COVID-19 Response PIO 

 

Phone: 509-460-4200  
E-mail: 

Date: 
eoc.pio@bfhd.wa.gov 
Jan. 13, 2021 
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